
 
 
 

LECTOR RESPONSIBILITIES 
 

 
 

• Lectors will read from the lectern on the south side of the Sanctuary. 
 

• When there is special music listed between the lessons, please announce 
this as written in the bulletin for the benefit of those worshiping remotely. 

 

• A copy of the lesson will be on the Lectern each Sunday.  Copies will also 
be emailed or mailed to you in advance. 
 

• Make sure you turn the mic on before you begin and turn it off again when 
you are finished. Announce each reading with “The first (second) reading 
comes from …” (or similar words). Then, close each reading with, “The 
Word of the Lord.” 

 

• For the traditional service, if the Psalm is read responsively, instruct the 
congregation that you will read the odd verses, they will respond with the 
even, and the refrain will be read together. Please read the congregation’s 
part as well for the benefit of those worshiping remotely. 

 

 
Thank you for serving your Trinity family in this way!  We greatly 
appreciate you! 
 


